| (9/16/2018) Karen Spina - [EXTERNAL] District 5 _Page 1]

From: "Joyce Raftery" <JRaftery@deltonafl.gov=
To: "Karen Spina" <kspina@volusia.org>
Date: 9/12/2019 4:41 PM

Subject: [EXTERNAL] District 5

<span style="background-color: #ff0; color: #000;">CAUTION: This email criginated from outside Volusia
County's email system. DO NOT CLICK links or attachments unless you recognize the sender and/or
know the content is safe.

</span>

(Good evening:

Please see the below withdrawal notice from Deltona Candidate Donald Freeman, District 5, Election
Year 2022 and adjust your records accordingly. Thank you

Joyce Raftery, CMC, MMC

Deltona City Clerk/Records Custodian
2345 Providence Blvd.

Deltona, FL 32725

Phone: (386) 878-8502

Fax (386) 878-8501

----- Original Message-----

From: Donald Freeman [mailto:dwfreemank9@outlook.com]
Sent: Thursday, September 12, 2019 2:18 PM

To: Joyce Raftery <JRaftery@deltonafl.gov>

Subject: District 5

| would like to withdraw from the district 3 race at this time. Thank you for your help in this matter.
Sent from my iPhone

Florida has a very broad Public Records Law. Virtually all written communications to or from State and
Local Officials and employees are public records available to the public and media upon request. The City
of Deltona's policy does not differentiate between personal and business emails. This means email
messages, including your e-mail address and any attachments and information we receive online might
be disclosed to any person or media making a public records request. E-mail sent on the City system will
be considered public and will only be withheld from disclosure if desmed confidential or exempt pursuant
to State Law. If you are an individual whose identifying information is exempt under 119.071, Florida
Statutes, please so indicate in your emait or other communication. if you have any questions about the
Florida public records law refer to Chapter 119 Florida Statutes.



